

Emmanuel Baptist Church of South Haven

760 North McCool Road Valparaiso, IN 46385 219-759-3317 John C. Allen, Pastor

March 7, 2000

Kenneth J. Allen & Associates 1109 Glendale Boulevard Valparaiso, IN 46383

Dear Mr. Allen,

We would like to express our gratitude to you for your recent donation of computers and monitors. It will be a great asset both for our church office and also for the new school our church is beginning this fall.

We appreciate your kindness in blessing us with such a generous gift. We will send you a follow up letter with a detailed list of everything that was given in the near future, but we wanted to let you know how much we value this contribution.

May the Lord bless you for your kindness to our church, and may your law practice be successful as you follow His path.

Sincerely,

John C. Allen